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Welcome Luke Alexander Southerland 
who arrived 12/21/21 weighing 7lbs. 
13oz. and 19 inches long.  

Congratulations Demetrius and Shanna    
Southerland along with big sisters, 
Natyra and Zoe, and big brothers, 
Noah and Liam!  
Demetrius is from our Goldsboro, NC  

location. 

Don Gillig ~ Georgia 

J.H. Seale & Son is 100 years old!!! 

 

We are so excited to reach this 

milestone!  

  

To commemorate such a  

noteworthy accomplishment, we 

will be celebrating throughout the 

year!  

 

Thank you for being a valuable 

member of the J.H. Seale & Son   

family!   

 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO US!! 

"Smooth seas never made a skilled sailor."  

 

2021 proved that more than any other year that I can remember. You are all 

now "skilled sailors" and I can say that with confidence because I  

witnessed it firsthand.  What each of you went through this year is a feat in 

and of itself and I AM VERY PROUD to have been able to get/go through it 

with you and witness each of you face it head on. I could not ask for a  

better group of people to work with. Each of you has proven to yourself 

what you are capable of and it is an honor of mine to be able to witness the 

fruits each of you will receive in 2022 because of the trials you  

overcame in 2021. I am excited for what is ahead for each one of you this 

upcoming year. You have earned it and you deserve it!  

                               ~ Trey Richardson 

                                 Vice President 
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   January 12 ~  Don Gillig 

   January 16 ~  Trisha Presnell 

   January 19 ~  Greg Bulla 

   January 21 ~  Eric McKnight 

Happy New Year! 2022 
 
I am looking forward to this new year working at JH Seale & Son, Inc. There are  
going to be some amazing changes moving to our new software:  PDI Enterprise &  
Telepoint. This is one step in our journey in moving forward and upward! The team of 
office staff & drivers we have put together here are the best! Keep up the great  
teamwork and always think safety first. 
 
Please note: Tax day is right around the corner so just a reminder that we will have 
your W-2s in the mail no later than January 31, 2022.  
 
                            Thank you, 
                            Chris Shaffer -  Office Manager 

 January 6  —  Tommy Smith  —  2 years 

 January 9  —  Craig Sloan  — 4 years 

January 10 —  Craig Belton  — 8 years 

January 13 —  Megan Tillman  —  6 years 

January 16 —  Demetrius Southerland  — 2 years 

January 20 —  Patricia Pol — 2 years 

January 27 —  Christine Clapper  — 2 years 

 

Happy New Year! I hope and pray that you and your family had a blessed Christmas 
and holiday season.   As we begin the new year, the Logistics Department will have 
a few changes.  Ray McLaughlin is the new Logistics Manager and Percy Dunn is our 
new Sr. Lead of Logistics.  Please make sure you congratulate these guys on their 
move.   

We are looking forward to a safe, successful, and productive 2022.  Have a great 
rest of your 2021 and Thank You for ALL for what each of you have accomplished 
for our company.   
 
                           ~Bill Russell  
                            Division President 

As we continue to 

grow and celebrate our 

100th anniversary, we 

have expanded our  

recruiting efforts to  

television. 

 

Check us out on  

WIS-TV and its  

affiliates!   

SAFETY ZONE 

Slow down in work zones        Obey speed limits 

Be aware of your blind spots      Seatbelt is not a choice, it’s the law-

Check your brakes regularly      Anticipate actions of other drivers-

Maintain a safe following distance, especially on wet roads 


